Jersey Pensions Association AGM Meeting 2019

We encourage all of our members to come along to our AGM, taking place on Monday 29th April at 4.30pm at Bedell Cristin's offices in 26 New Street. We will be providing an update on the latest developments for the JPA and the pension framework in Jersey. We look forward to seeing you there. 
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